From: Kelly, Zachary
Sent: Friday, November 25, 2016 2:16 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Rome follow up for Steve Berlin 

 

Hi Steve,
 
I travelled to Rome as a staffmember of Mayor Emanuel’s delegation in support of Cardinal Cupich.  I departed Chicago for Rome on Nov 17 and retuned back to Chicago on Nov 21.  WBC paid for my participation.  

Thanks,
Zach
 
